
Ogilvy Equestrian named the official saddle pad for the 2012 
Canadian Hunter Derby Series 

 

To celebrate the launch of its new hunter line, Ogilvy Equestrian has teamed up with the 
Canadian Hunter Derby Series for the 2012 season. Ogilvy Equestrian will provide the winners 
of each of the 25 events taking place across the country with products from its new line of 
hunter saddle pads.  

The Ogilvy Equestrian hunter line will include the same technology of its Jumper and Dressage 
saddle pads to eliminate friction, distribute pressure evenly, and provide shock absorption to 
both horse and rider. In addition the Hunter saddle pads will include real Merino wool 
sheepskin for the ultimate in comfort and quality.  

Top riders trust Ogilvy Equestrian saddle pads: 

“The morning of the first day of showing at the Royal winter fair one of my horses came down 
with a case of skin fungus on his back. His back was inflamed and very sore to the touch. 
Thinking I was going to have to scratch, a friend recommended I try the Ogilvy hunter pad. It fit 
him great, by eliminating the friction along his back and not putting pressure along his sore 
points. The Ogilvy hunter pad allowed his back to breathe and I was able to show a very happy 
horse. I now use both the Ogilvy hunter and jumper pads on all my horses.” 
Ryan Roy – Top hunter/jumper professional 
 

A note on Ogilvy Equestrian: 

At Ogilvy Equestrian Inc., we specialize in the design, production and marketing of quality 
equestrian accessories. Our products have been designed and produced to ensure maximum 
protection, comfort, and equilibrium for both the horse and rider. With its unrivaled 
technology and superior quality, Ogilvy products stand up to the high standards of the most 
competitive and accomplished riders. In a sport where every detail makes the difference we are 
proud to be part of the winning combination that enables horse and rider to perform at their 
very best! 

For more information on Ogilvy Equestrian please visit our website or contact us: 
www.ogilvyequestrian.com; info@ogilvyequestrian.com; 514-258-7160; 1-877-849-9797 
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